24.08.2022

Important information for foreign students!

The Dean’s Office of the Faculty of Foreign Students wants to inform about
the following:

In connection with the numerous appeals of applicants regarding the passing of
the Unified State Qualification Exam, Stage 1 (Integrated Test-Based Exam Krok 1
and English Language Proficiency Test) in September-October 2022, during the
ongoing large-scale armed aggression of the Russian Federation against Ukraine and
the extension of the Martial Law in Ukraine,
the Testing Center at the Ministry of Health informs that foreign students who are
now at the territory of Ukraine may register and pass the Exam in time.

In addition, the Testing Center plans to hold the abovementioned Exams in the
winter and spring of 2023.
We also inform you that the Regulatory Acts do not provide for conducting Exams
outside of Ukraine, but the Testing Center takes the necessary measures to resolve
this issue.
We assure you that the Testing Center does everything possible to create safe and
comfortable conditions for the attestation of applicants.

We work for Victory!
Everything will be Ukraine!



